
 8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON  99336-7166
TELEPHONE: 509-734-4500; FACSIMILE: 509-737-7166 

www.cngc.com

September 27, 2021 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Regarding: Advice No. W21-09-07, Compliance Filing – UG-152286 General Rate Case 
       Supplemental 

Dear Ms. Maxwell:  

On September 17, 2021, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade or Company) filed with the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) a tariff sheet regarding the 
decoupling mechanism terms. 

After submitting Cascade’s initial tariff sheet, and in consultation with Commission Staff, an 
error with the effective date was noticed and thus the Company is supplementing its initial tariff 
sheet to correct the incorrect effective date for the decoupling adjustment mechanism. 

The following file is electronically submitted as part of this filing: 

 UG-152286-CNGC-Supplemental Tariffs-09.27.21.pdf
 UG-152286-CNGC-Supplemental Legislative Tariffs-09.27.21.pdf

If you have any questions, please call me at (208) 377-6015. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lori A. Blattner 

Lori A. Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
Lori.blattner@intgas.com 
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